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Below are some resources compiled by Danielle Louder, program director at North East 
Telehealth Resource Center.  NOTE: with the exception of the Executive Order 35 link, these 
links are not maintained by Maine State Government entities. 
 

 NETRC Telehealth Implementation Toolkit – Maine Edition, this online toolkit 
includes key aspects to implementing telehealth programs, and includes many 
embedded resources, including sample forms, workflows, etc. This version includes 
Maine specific policy information and resources, and a special section on COVID-19.  

 NETRC COVID-19 Telehealth Resources webpage, which compiles many key 
resources in one place. 

 NETRC Spring Newsletter, which includes a wide variety of information, including 
telehealth funding opportunities through the FCC and the USDA, upcoming virtual 
conferences/events, and a collection of the latest telehealth news and resources. To 
sign up for the newsletter mailing list, click on the “Join our Email List” in the right 
hand corner of the newsletter. 

 Provider Guide to Telehealth Reimbursement in Maine During COVID-19, which 
includes a link to Governor Mills’ Executive Order #35, which states: All Maine-
licensed psychologists, psychological examiners, clinical social workers, clinical 
professional counselors, pastoral counselors, marriage and family therapists, alcohol 
and drug counselors, physical therapists, physical therapy assistants, chiropractic 
doctors, pharmacists, pharmacy interns, pharmacy technicians, podiatrists, 
occupational therapists, occupational therapy assistants, speech-language 
pathologists, hearing aid dealers and fitters, audiologists, certified interpreters, 
certified deaf interpreters, limited interpreters, and limited deaf interpreters, athletic 
trainers, naturopathic doctors, acupuncturists, dietitians, radiologic technologists, 
respiratory care practitioners, and certified professional midwives may provide 
necessary health care services permitted by their licenses through the use of all modes 
of telehealth, including video and audio, audio-only, or other electronic media. 

 The AMA’s Coding Guidance Document. 
 Video resources focused on increasing both provider and patient knowledge of 

telehealth, what to expect, etc. 
o CMS Telehealth Video 
o Telehealth Best Practices for Providers (Pacific Basin TRC) 
o What to Expect from a Telehealth Visit (Pacific Basin TRC) 

 
 
For more information please contact:  
Northeast Telehealth Resource Center Team 
Phone: 800-379-2021  
Email: netrc@mcdph.org 
Web: www.netrc.org 

https://myemail.constantcontact.com/NETRC-Newsletter--A-Spring-Like-We-ve-Never-Seen--Telehealth---COVID-19.html?soid=1111458399811&aid=E510v2xjKrg
https://netrc.org/Maine-Telehealth-Toolkit-2020/#/
https://netrc.org/COVID-19/
https://www.fcc.gov/covid-19-telehealth-program
https://www.rd.usda.gov/programs-services/distance-learning-telemedicine-grants
https://netrc.org/COVID-19/
https://www.maine.gov/governor/mills/official_documents
https://www.ama-assn.org/practice-management/cpt/covid-19-coding-and-guidance
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bdb9NKtybzo&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kdTc2Wbi_Ag&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XEcdpvhl_n0&feature=youtu.be
mailto:netrc@mcdph.org
https://www.netrc.org/

